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P.O. BOX 1038
DOMESTIC PRODUCING DEPARTMENT DENVER CITY, TEXAS

New Mexico 0Qil Conservation Commission
P,0. Box 20L5
Hobbs, New lMexico

Atten: Mr, R.F., Nontgomery
Subject: Je.L. Reed #1

Dear Sir:

In accordance with the recommendation contained in your
letter of Septerber 18th, regarding the caved-in cellar at the
J.L, Reed #1 location in Unit D of Section 1, T-14~S, R-37-E,
we have cemented it to give a solid foundation, We believe it
will pass inspection now, Also we are sorry that this condition
existed which will make a second inspection trip necessarye

Also, as requested, we submitted Form C-105, Well Record
for this well on September 25, 1957.

Very truly yours,

THE ATLANTIC REFINING COMPANY
TN
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